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Drug tolerance procedures

8/4/2011

1 Drug torch now in place for searching & surface checks .7

2 Toilet attendants now in male and female toilets ~
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3 Door staff will carry out toilet checks every 15 minutes
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4 Full search of ALL staff will be cameuc;}out upon entry
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5 Increased random searches on customérs

6 Drug dog requested to be on site on a regular interval

7 In house drug swabs will be carried out on a weekly basis |
~1

.y I

— i



Making the Car Park safer at night Page | of 1

From: Tim Kendrick <tckendrick@hotmail.co.uk>
To: maglarasandy <maglarasandy@aol.com>
Subject: Making the Car Park safer at night
Date: Thu, 14 Apr 2011 12:37

Hi Andy

It was good to catch up with you yesterday afternoon. | am sorry to hear of the problems you are having, in
part because the view seems to be the car park is less safe because your business is open in Henley at night.
I just wanted to say your doormen (lan | think) helped me out about a year ago when 3 guys were following
me home and spitting on my back barking in my year and intimidating me with every step | took looking for a
fight during my lonely walk home. This was just round the corner from where my mate Steve Langford was
beaten up and died in 2006, opposite the police station...

The police can't be everywhere at once - it is good to know your door staff are doing an effective job in the car
park at night. In my defence, lan stepped in and told these guys to stop harassing me and move on. He
stopped them going in your club and made them leave the car park. Needless to say | was very relived and
thankful for his timely intervention. I'm 50 now and probably these days not in best shape to defend myself
against 3 fit young men itching for a fight...

Cheers for now
Tim

Tim C Kendrick
Cert PFS Cert CIl (MP)

Long-time Henley Resident and Businessman
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